
TWENTY - FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
AUGUST 31 & SEPTEMBER 1 

  5:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m. 

Lectors    B. Miller D. Wylie A. Kelly 

Communion 
C. McArthur 

A. Miller 

J. Bui 

A. Sousa 

R. France 

H. France 

 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 
______________________ 

 

 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 27 (ST. MONICA) 

(followed by Novena to St. Anthony) 

  5:00 pm  

       + Audrey Shannon    

 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 28 (ST. AUGUSTINE) 

  8:00 am  

 + Benefactors of St. Patrick Parish 
   

 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 29 

(PASSION OF ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST) 

 5:00 pm 

(followed by Miraculous Medal Novena) 

 + Antonio Machado 
                              

FRIDAY, AUGUST 30 

  8:00 am (8:30 - 9:30 am adoration & 

recitation of Divine Mercy Novena) 

 + Antonio Freitas Moura 
  

 

TWENTY – SECOND SUNDAY 

ORDINARY TIME 
________________________ 

 

 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 31 

  5:00 pm   

 + Francisco Melo & Maria Sousa 

 + Doris McKeogh 

 + Rosemarie & Ruedi Huber 

 + Fernando Martins 

  
 
 
 

 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 1 
 

  8:00 am + Priests of St. Patrick Parish 
 

  9:00 am + Fernando Martins 
 

11:00 am  - for the People - pro populo 

 

LAMP OFFERING 

August 25 - 31 September 1 - 7 

SANCTUARY LAMP 

Ints. of Dolores Langford + Carmen Cino 

LADY ALTAR LAMP 

Ints. of Elise Thawar + Linda Cino 

OFFERTORY 
AUGUST 18, 2024 

Sunday Envelope Contributions 

Loose  Collection 

EFT Donations 

Total Collection – Thank you! 

$2,445.00 

$  583.15 

$1,065.50 

$4,093.65 

 

 

If you are visiting today, 

St. Patrick’s Parish welcomes you. 

                SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
Please note that the parish office will be on summer office hours 

commencing July 1 : 

 

Summer Hours ( July 1 - September 2 ): 

Tuesday - Friday 9 am - 12 noon 

Please observe a reverent silence - 

talk to God before Mass and to each other after Mass - and please 

ensure that all mobile devices are switched off or silenced to avoid 

distracting others in prayer.  Children are most welcome.  The narthex or 

the parish hall should be used as a crying room if needed.  Please do not 

allow any children to run about the church at any time.  Thank you. 



AUGUST 25, 2024 

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Monday Rev. Roque Concepcion 

Tuesday Rev. Stanley Nwokeji 

Wednesday Ursuline Sisters (O.S.U.) 

Thursday Passion of St. John the Baptist 

Friday Rev. Toby Collins, C.R. 

Saturday Catholic Youth 

Families who pray together, stay together! 

HEARING THE CALL TO 
A VOCATION TO SERVE THE CHURCH? 

 

Contact Fr. Mark Morley at: mmorley@hamiltondiocese.com  

SVDP PANTRY 

IN NEED OF FOOD 

FOR THE SUMMER 

MONTHS 
During the summer months 

food donations to the SVDP 
pantry decline, but the need for 

food support does not.  Food 
donations may be placed in the 

SVDP box located in the 
narthex of the church or may be 

dropped off at the parish office 
during weekday office hours.  There is a continuing to need 

for: cereal, peanut butter, kids snacks, canned fruit, Kraft Dinner, 
Chef-Boyardee, juice boxes, pasta sauce and “dinner” sides.  As 

always, the SVDP Society is grateful for your continued and 
generous support.  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR OUR MONTHLY 

COFFEE FELLOWSHIP 
A coffee fellowship sign-up sheet can be found on the table in 

the narthex.  We are looking for volunteers to host our 
monthly coffee fellowship from September to December 

2024.  The next coffee social will be held on September 29. 
 Volunteers should work in groups of individuals of 

no less than four people. You can also volunteer as a family of 
four or more or as a group (e.g.: SVDP, CWL, Knights of 

Columbus, Children’s Liturgy, ushers, Mothers Prayers, etc.).   
As  volunteers for the coffee fellowship your group should be 

prepared to set up the tables and chairs, plate the food, make 
the coffee and tea, put out the treats and then clean up 

afterwards, including the cleaning and putting away of the 
coffee maker, dishes, etc. as well as the taking down all of the 

tables and chairs.  Prayerfully think about the time and talent 
commitment required for this volunteer position and then 
consider signing the coffee fellowship sign-up sheet. 

Children’s Liturgy 
Children’s Liturgy will resume on Sunday, 

September 22 during the 11:00 a.m. Mass.   
Children ages JK to Grade 2 are encouraged to 

attend.  Location:  Parish Hall.  The Children’s 
Liturgy Committee is in pressing need of 

volunteers over the age of 16.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to assist children from junior kindergarten to 

grade two in joyfully knowing the Lord by accepting His word 
at a level they can understand. If you would like to be a 

volunteer and help with the Children’s Liturgy, please call 
Bonnie O’Brien at 519-716-2735.   A resource manual and 

training is provided by the Diocese and the Parish. 

FIRST SATURDAY MASS 
The First Saturdays Devotion, also 

known as the “Five First Saturdays” is a 
special request by Our Lord and Our 

Lady to make reparation for all the sins 
against the Immaculate Heart of Mary. 

Our Lady promised personal salvation if 
we fulfill the five consecutive First 

Saturdays.  At St. Patrick Church we 
have already honoured the First 

Saturdays Devotion from January - May 
2024 to console the Hearts of Jesus and 

Mary and make reparation for the sins of others. The 
continued practice of the First Saturdays will help bring about 

a period of peace and the salvation of many souls as Our 
Lady promised (Fatima, July 13, 1917).    First Saturday 

Devotion will continue throughout 2024.  The next first 
Saturday Mass will be celebrated at St. Patrick Church on 
Saturday, September 7 at 9 am.  All are welcome. 

PARISH BARBEQUE 
Please plan now to attend the parish 

barbeque that is scheduled for 
Sunday, September 15 following 

the 11 am Mass.  Whether you 
choose to attend Mass on Saturday 

evening or Sunday morning, the 
BBQ begins serving at 12 noon on the front patio and lawn of 

the church.  Some tables and chairs will be available, but 
please feel free to bring a lawn chair.  All food and beverages 

will be provided without charge; however, free will offerings 
are always appreciated.  

CEMETERY MASS 
All are welcome to attend the newly re

-instated Annual Cemetery Memorial 
Mass at Mount View Cemetery (Blair 

Road in Cambridge) on Saturday, 
September 14 at 10 am.  This Mass is 

outdoors - you are welcome to bring a lawn chair and in the 
case of rain, perhaps an umbrella. 


